Attention Members!

Understanding letters you may receive from the Internal Revenue Service (IRS)

The following links may help you understand letters you may receive from the United States Internal Revenue Service
(IRS). These links will take you to the IRS website.

This link will tell you what you need to do if you receive a form 1095-A, 1095-B or 1095-C:

https://www.irs.gov/affordable-care-act/individuals-and-families/heres-what-you-need-to-do-with-your-form-1095b.

This link provides helpful information if you get a letter from the IRS: https://www.irs.gov/uac/what-you-need-to-know-

if-you-get-a-letter-in-the-mail-from-the-irs.
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